
21/11/2019 

DR Marc Gumbert 
6 Battle BVD 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
mmgumbert@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1178 - 8 Battle Boulevarde SEAFORTH NSW 2092

Our only objection is that the proposed garage would remove more street parking spots. These 
spots are limited enough as it is.

If the current driveway's layback is returned to a curb, and the current number of street parking 
spots remain, or are increased, then that would be ok.

Alternately, the new garage could utilize the current layback as its entry. 

Sent: 21/11/2019 5:11:40 PM
Subject: Online Submission


